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Good afternoon, 

 

It has been so wonderful to see the students coming in!  Thank you to everyone 

for being patient while completing the screening process and for remembering 

your face masks.  We continue to follow fairly strict protocol to ensure the 

safety of our staff, family, and students.  

 

 

  

 

  

We are still waiting for confirmation from the government for the official start 

date in the fall.  As soon a I receive official notification I will notify you 

immediately.  The government is currently looking to begin Aug. 31 rather than 

after Labour Day and I will confirm the school calendar as soon as possible. 

https://us9.campaign-archive.com/?e=&u=425d9558416800a33a8e6b312&id=ddc93a8998


 

 

We are still hoping to have a regular start in the fall, but as you know that can 

change depending on our situation in Manitoba.  As public health orders 

change and are updated, I will update you on what that may mean for BSLS 

(and other schools).  Again, currently we are hopeful for a regular start!  

 

 

  

 

  

Please note the following few dates to keep in mind for June.  

 

Our kindergarten orientation will be held on June 23rd from 10:00-12:00 

pm.  We hope to meet our new kindergarten students in the front of the school 

and have a short visit outside.  Students who would like to see the classroom 

again will be able to visit with Mrs. Whitney while they tour the classroom.  If 

you have a child entering kindergarten, look for an email with complete details 

soon! 

 

Our grade 8 graduation service will be June 24th with a online video 

compilation at 9:30 am with a drive-thru service in our loop at 11:00 

am.  Families will be emailed a link to view the video prior to the date. 

 



 

Our kindergarten graduation will follow the grade 8's on June 24th with a 

video online at 11:00 am followed by a drive-thru service in our loop at 1:00 

pm.  Families will be emailed a link to view the video prior to the date. 

 

Report card pick up will be on June 25th from 10:00-1:00.  We hope to 

combine report card pick up with our family appreciation celebration.  We 

will have report cards organized by family for pick up.  Please come to the loop 

on the 25th for pick up.  There will be no need to exit your car.  We will bring 

the report card(s) with a little gift to you.  All staff will be here along the loop to 

say hello from a safe distance!  Don't worry if you can not make it, any report 

cards not picked up during this time will be mailed unless alternative 

arrangements are made with Mrs. Madden.  Sorry, early pick up is not 

available.  

 

 

It has been so wonderful to see everyone!  We have missed you and are very 

excited to see everyone regularly as soon as possible! 

 

God Bless, 

Jenn McCrea  

    

 


